## **Gentet, Matthias**

From: Richard Simpson Sent: 25 April 2017 16:15
To: Gentet, Matthias

**Subject:** Re: Revised proposal for application 2017/0893/P - 65 Regent's Park Road

Dear Matthias,

Thanks for sending these revisions. I'm happy to withdraw the PHCAAC's objection to the revised scheme.

Best wishes, and thanks for your work on this scheme.

Richard

## Richard Simpson Chair PHCAAC

On 24 April 2017 at 10:58, Gentet, Matthias < Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk > wrote:

Dear Richard Simpson

Please find attached the revised drawings (first 2) showing the new window slightly moved closer to the rear elevation of the host building. The staircase window has also been obscured.

I have attached the previous revision drawings so that you can see the amendments.

Your earliest attention to this would be much appreciated.

Many thanks

Matthias Gentet Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 5961



You can <u>sign up</u> to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.